SCHOOL DISTRICT OF ELEVA-STRUM



Mr. Cory Kulig

Superintendent of Schools kulige@esschools.k12.wi.us

Mr. Marty Kempf Elementary Principal kempfm@esschools.k12.wi.us

Mr. Joshua Skoug Middle/High School Principal skougj@esschools.k12.wi.us

November 11, 2020

TO: School District of Eleva-Strum Families

FROM: Cory Kulig, Superintendent RE: COVID-19 Remote Instruction Plan

Dear Parents and Students.

Over the past several weeks, we have seen a dramatic increase in COVID-19 cases throughout the state, regionally, and locally. Due to the rising numbers, we have had many staff and students that have been forced to self-isolate or quarantine for extended periods of time. Thus, we are no longer able to provide a safe, quality learning environment for our students. We regret to make this difficult decision but feel strongly that it is necessary at this time.

We will transition to virtual instruction beginning on Monday, November 16th. We plan to resume on-site classes on Monday, December 7th if staffing levels have improved. Here is a breakdown of the coming days:

Wednesday, November 11: Last day of in-person instruction and students should take curricular items home with them.

<u>Thursday, November 12 and Friday November 13:</u> No school for students. Staff will be working to prepare lessons and resources for virtual instruction.

Monday, November 16 through Friday, November 20: Virtual instruction all week.

The Week of Thanksgiving: No school all week.

Monday, November 30 through Friday, December 4: Virtual instruction all week.

Monday December 7: Tentative return to on-site instruction.

Other Important Notes: If you would like meals for your child during remote instruction, or have any other questions related to technology, extracurriculars, etc. please call 715-695-2696 and press extension 4 for the elementary office and extension 5 for the middle/high school office.

Sincerely,

Cory Kulig Superintendent